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DALTON, °MASSACHUSETTS. 

January 25, 1918. 

Dear Senator:-

Your letter of the 22nd instant is received 

and I am vecy glad to know of your reconDnendation of . 

I:5r • Haward. If I attend the meeting, I shall be glad 

to give all that you have written regarding him most 

careful consideration. 
' l 

With kindest regards, 

· Sincerely yours, 

Hon. E. E. Smith, 

Minneapolis, Milm. 

( Murr ay Cran~ . ) 




